

Public School Trustee Ward 20, Scarborough-Agincourt

manna.wong@tdsb.on.ca

416-395-8787



Toronto, ON M2N 5N8

Wednesday, May 18, 2016

Dear parents and neighbours,

I am writing to invite you and everyone to come to my next Ward Council Meeting to share ideas and address concerns. School council chairs and co-chairs, please come and share with us updates from your schools.

Richard Christie, Senior Manager of the TDSB Urban Sustainability office will also be on hand to speak about Eco Schools and the central focus of supporting students and staff in learning about, caring for, and protecting the environment starting right in their own school. Bethune students will then lead us on the tour of the school presenting their greening initiatives and other environmentally responsible projects.

I look forward to seeing you on June 1st.

Sincerely,

Manna

YOU'RE INVITED!

WARD COUNCIL MEETING

A regular meeting of parents, school community, Trustee and Board staff of schools in the ward.

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 1, 2016

6:30 PM - 8:30 PM

DR. NORMAN BETHUNE C.I.

200 Fundy Bay Blvd.

Light dinner will be served and child minding service is provided. Interpretation available upon request.